
WVFA Minutes - December 2023

No Corum

❖ Treasury Report
➢ The Chase account has been partially transferred to the new president Jose.
➢ A meeting to be held with RBFCU to switch accounts from Meghan & Terrill to

Jose & William

❖ Fill the Boot
➢ Fill the boot has started as of December 2nd
➢ We have been setting up citizens' lights; please help out as you can

❖ The foundation of the Windcrest Volunteer Firefighters Alliance
➢ IRS Paper Work has been completed by Treasurer/ CFO Stephen Telfer

■ The paperwork is currently under review by the IRS.
➢ $600 fee was paid to the IRS

❖ By-laws have been written and submitted to the IRS; As well as presented during this
meeting.

❖ Golfcrest Dorm will be set up and act as the WVFA physical office. All documents will be
kept there.

❖ We are to follow uo with the city about cancer testing for the Firefighters.

❖ IPAD has been purchased for the WVFA as approved in the last meeting.

The meeting adjourned 7:40pm.


